
 

 

 

 
 
 

ANTIETAM BROADBAND CONTINUES SUPPORT OF BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB  
Computer Donation helps to further STEM Programs at the Club 

 

July 18, 2018 - Hagerstown, MD.  Antietam Broadband announced today 
continued support of the Boys and Girls Club of Washington County, MD.   
Antietam has donated 30 Windows 10 PCs with operating systems and hardware 
to the Boys and Girls Club.  The technology donation will allow the club to 
completely revamp the computer rooms at all locations and help them enhance 
online programming for youth including: 

¶ NetSmartz – Online educational safety resource for kids, teens, parents and 
educators.  

¶ DIY STEM – Hands on activity-
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of Boys and Girls Club of Washington County. “These computers will allow more 
than 400 of our participating youth to access vital computer learning”, said Nardi. 
 
The Boys & Girls Club of Washington County has been successfully serving the 
community since 1941. Currently serving 1,200 children daily at their four 
locations throughout Washington County.  Clubs are located on Pennsylvania 
Avenue; Nolan Village Unit; Frederick Manor and Elgin Station.   The success of 
the Boys and Girls Club program is directly related to the support the Club has 
received from the community. 

Boys and Girls Club of Washington County: www.bgcwc.org 

http://www.bgcwc.org/
http://antietambroadband.com/

